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I commute between Salem and Portland a couple times per week. When the "Big 

One" hits and 40,000 people are stranded on a earthquake broken I-5, you'll need a 

functioning place in the mid-valley for temporary shelter. They are totally over-due for 

a massive earthquake and we don't have the infrastructure to respond. The 

Fairgrounds are centrally located and have the room to temporarily house people. 

PLEASE do the right thing here and be prepared. 


